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Street Market returns during Fiddle Championships

	Celebrations for Shelburne's 64th Fiddle Championship, which takes place this year from August 6?10, will once again include

Shelburne's wonderful annual Street Market run by Shelburne's BIA on William Street. Those vendors interested in attending the

Street Market must return the completed registration form no later than July 19th . Mail completed registration forms to Brenda

Marshall, Secretary of the BIA, at Brenda Marshall, P.O. Box 1191, Shelburne,ON, L9V 3L3 and any questions regarding 2014

Fiddleville Street Market can be emailed to brenda.marshall@rogers.com Registration Forms are available at Pazazz, 122 Owen

Sound Street. For more information, call 519 925-3232.
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